From: Ed Stanak [mailto:stanakvt@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, September 06, 2017 7:41 AM

To: AOT - Public Records Manager <AOT.PublicRecordsManager@vermont.gov>

Cc: Giguere, Mark <Mark.Giguere@vermont.gov>; Dunleavy, John <John.Dunleavy@vermont.gov>; Boulbol, Greg
<Greg.Boulbol@vermont.gov>; McDougall, Robert <robert.mcdougall@vermont.gov>

Subject: Re: Public Record Request - Support in dissolving Act 250 LVRT — 10 day and Acknowledgement of request

AOT Public Records Manager:

Thank you for your reply to my request for public documents. | wish to provide clarification about the scope of my
present request for documents.

| do not request a proverbial " documents dump" involving any and all documents leading to the decision by each of the
three state entities to enter into the settlement

agreement with VAST. Nor do | want to incur substantial fees for the costs to the State in locating and providing
documents.

| am interested in and request the essential document produced by each of the three state entities which may be
otherwise described as the findings and

conclusions of law that serve as the foundation for the decision to enter into the settlement agreement and which
provide the legal analyses in support

of dissolving Act 250 jurisdiction, diminishing enforcement under the terms of the existing land use permit and
conceding complete federal pre-emption.

Ed Stanak





